

ASD Autumn 2 Newsletter 🥦 🧔 👵 🚳



This term will be very exciting for the pupils and teachers as we start getting ready for our Christmas production. Our production is a fantastic opportunity for our children to showcase their creativity and confidence for their family and friends.

We will be focussing our learning around the topic Winter which will fit in perfectly with the weather we are expecting! To compliment the topic, we will be reading '10 Little Lights' and 'Dear Santa' which are both engaging books that make links to PSHE and RE.

During our maths learning we will exploring the change in weather through measuring and observing temperature and rainfall. Also, children will explore number and using & applying concepts through cooking and PF lessons.

Children have been enjoying attending weekly assemblies on Thursday afternoons. Lunch Clubs are now up and running and pupils are eager to participate in a variety of activities, including football, pamper club and dance. The Red gates School Council have begun meeting this year and choir are busy rehearsing for upcoming school events.

The ASD Pathway Team

